
• Gary Goldsholle, Vice President and Associate General Counsel, Office of General 
Counsel (OGC), at (202) 728-8104; or  

• Matthew E. Vitek, Counsel, OGC, at (202) 728-8156.  
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
In a word......"Bad" legislation. Why would you, your organization,  or anyone try to impose your 
will on free enterprise? Especially now....We should wear the black eye for those who 
are irresponsible? You think what you are doing is protecting us? Would you like to pay my bills 
too? Write my checks, borrow the money for me, tell how much I can and can not invest and 
where?  
 
This is ridiculous! I will write my congressmen and senators and strongly oppose this and your 
organization. I will call your office tomorrow to express my concerns for the "big brother" attitude 
your group has! 
 
Max Day 
Camarillo California 
832-330-4849 
 


